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Broomfield Cricket Club, Brooklands, Mill Lane, Broomfield, Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7BQ

Photo Policy Statement

Broomfield Cricket Club is committed to ensuring equity across all aspects of our club

development, and continued success in both senior and colt team leagues underlines the

contributions made by all at our club. We would encourage everyone to become involved (members, colts and parents) to play as full a part in our club as time permits.

We feel it is important to reflect the breadth and diversity of our club, both on and off the

field by regularly updating our website – https://broomfieldcc.hitssports.com. We would encourage you to take time to have a look at the website which we regularly update with information on our fixtures, activities and social events.

As part of the club’s publicity, we regularly refresh photographs on the website to include

team line ups and play on the field. We hope you will support our efforts to promote the

club and reflect its character by allowing Broomfield Cricket Club permission to use

photos of playing members – both young and old on our website.

By becoming a member of Broomfield Cricket Club, you will be agreeing to allow us to

use ONLY photos of team line ups and play on the field for our senior and junior teams

which will be posted on our website from time to time. Such images will comprise the

photo with the team name if relevant. No individuals will be identified in any images.

Should you wish to opt out of this agreement, or in the case of parents of colts, withdraw

permission for your son/daughter to appear in photos on our website, you are invited to

contact the Hon Secretary, providing your details. We will then ensure that

no images of the named person appear in pictures we use in team line ups or play on the

field. Naturally, if at any time you wish a photo to be removed from our website, this will be respected and the photo removed within a reasonable period.
In this instance, either the Team Captain (senior teams), Manager (colts teams) or the Hon Secretary should be contacted with your request.
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